July 19, 1963 Frank B. McGlone, M.D. Secretary-Treasurer The American Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 701 East Colfax Avenue Denver 3, Colorado Dear Frank: Your letter was received several days ago. Apparently you did not get a copy of the letter addressed to Dr. Marvin dated June 24th, although it is my opinion that a copy was sent to you. If you had received this correspondence, which was entirely a letter of inquiry. I do not believe that you would have written your letter of July 16th. Re-reading my original letter to Dr. Marvin, I see nothing that suggest that I do not wish to publish the article in the Bulletin. I think Dr. Marvin's recent letter to me clears up the matter, and I will be very glad to cooperate along the lines he suggested. Very truly yours. Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. LHB: md